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Notice to GSH Members 

 

Notice to all Registered Participants (Participants) under the National Gas Rules (NGR) 

 

This notice advises all Participants and other interested stakeholders on AEMO’s decision to amend the  

implementation date of changes to: 

 Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement 

The changes to Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement seek to: 

• Implement location SWAP products 

• Include EGP and UGS GSH Trade Points 

• Make administrative changes 

The notice of decision was published by AEMO on 14 May 2024 to proceed with the proposed changes 

with an original implementation date of 11 July 2024. 

Due to technical issues found during testing of the new functionality the implementation date provided in 

the determination has been delayed. 

The changes will be incorporated in version 17 of the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement. As required by 

the Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement clause 3.3(e), AEMO informs Participants that version 17 of the 

Gas Supply Hub Exchange Agreement will now be effective from 14 November 2024 or such other date as 

notified by AEMO. 

 

Notice date: 10 July 2024 

 


